
Thank you very much for the actions

Written by Administrator
Tuesday, 19 April 2011 22:43 - 

<p>Hi Deiviga,<br /><br />Kah Bintang has refunded me the RM3, 000 in cheque.� Thank you
very much for the actions that have been taken by NCCC. I have also faxed over a copy of the
bank receipt that I did on 26th Feb 2011 as I did not have any other proof of receivable.<br
/><br />Regards,<br />Anselm.</p>  
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